
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 12, 2017 
 
Dear Parent(s): 
 
 This letter presents information regarding the fact that the Fox Chapel Area 
School District has expanded accident insurance to cover ALL interscholastic 
student/athletes, cheerleaders and band members throughout their respective 
sport/competition season during the 2017-2018 school year.  Therefore, this coverage 
will protect your child during his/her participation in all officially scheduled contests as 
well as practice sessions which are conducted by the school district.  If your child should 
become injured during competition or practice and outside medical attention is sought 
please contact the athletic office and you will be instructed on how to seek 
reimbursement for your medical expenses associated, with the injury, from this policy.   
 
 This expanded coverage however, does not cover your child during the course of 
the normal school day.  Therefore, it is recommended, if you do not have medical health 
insurance that you may consider purchasing low-cost Student Accident Insurance. 
 
 The U.S Fire Insurance Company has been authorized to provide the accident 
coverage for students enrolled in the Fox Chapel Area School District.  This insurance 
pays for accidents that occur on the way to or from school, on school premises, while 
attending or taking part in any school sponsored and supervised activity.  Please keep in 
mind that participating in this program is strictly voluntary. 
 
 In order for students to be covered during school hours a one-time fee of $22.50 
will be assessed.  Again, this insurance will only cover your child during school hours.  
However, you may also choose to obtain accident insurance that would cover your child 
24 hours a day 365 days a year at a rate of $90. 
  
 You may find this information on the district’s main home page at 
www.fcasd.edu.  Please take a moment to read the schedule of benefits, so that you might 
understand what is available under this plan.  The schedule should be retained for your 
later reference.  If you wish to have your child insured, please complete the information 
as requested on the application, enclose the proper premium (make all checks payable to 
the U.S Fire Insurance Company) and mail it to: AD Administrators, Inc. P.O. Box 979 
Valley Forge, PA 19482.  Please note the Fox Chapel Area High School in the memo 
section of the check. 
 
 
 
 



 
 In the event of a claim, the student is to secure the accident report form from the 
school office or athletic trainer.  Please fill out the form completely, including the 
doctor’s statement and mail to: AG Administrators, Inc. P.O. Box 979 Valley Forge. PA 
19482.  For claims information, you may call the claims office at 1-800-752-2008. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael O’Brien, 
Athletic Director 


